
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am an Oregon voter and a constituent of Rep. Mitch Greenlick and Sen. Elizabeth Steiner 

Hayward. Nothing would make me happier or prouder than to see this bill make its way to the 

House and Senate and become law in Oregon. 

 

Every voice, in every state, red or blue, should be heard in national elections. As a voter in a 

reliably blue state, it's easy to feel like my vote for president doesn't matter. This bill will make 

everyone's votes matter, not just in Oregon. 

 

Let's leave the Electoral College, a convoluted system invented for slave owners, in the dust 

where it belongs. 

 

One person, one vote. 

 

Tina Ricks 

Beaverton, OR 

 

 

--  

Tina Ricks 

Tina Ricks Communications, Inc. 

tinaricks@gmail.com 

503-890-5536 
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